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Statement by CANZ

I have the honour today to speak to you today on behalf of CANZ: Australia, New Zealand, and

my own country, Canada.

We would like to thank the Secretary-General for his report and the Secretariat for their valuable

work in compiling the decisions of Intemational courts, tribunals, and other bodies 


